
MONO COUNTY BEHAVIORAL HEALTH 
WALKER SMALL HOUSE PROJECT

The mission of this project is to promote health & well-being by providing housing for 

community members receiving mental health services in Walker, CA.

- Four small houses behind the Walker Wellness Center, 

each 560 square feet & ADA accessible 

- Permanent housing with supportive services on-site for 

people receiving behavioral health services and 

who live in Walker 

For questions or comments about the Walker Small 

House Project, please contact Amanda Greenberg at:  

(760) 924-1754 or agreenberg@mono.ca.gov

WHO TO CONTACT

The State has set aside funds to provide housing for people with 
mental illness & research shows that permanent supportive housing 

is one the best solutions.

What is the Walker Small House Project?


